From: Chris Hutton

Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2024 9:04 AM

To: 'Maxine Leichter'

Subject: RE: Question about bylaw 537 process

Good morning Maxine,

1. The Division 3 of Part 14 of the Local Government Act (LGA) requires that we give notice that LTC
has resolved not to hold a public hearing for this bylaw (s. 467). The LGA requires that we notify
of the date the LTC will consider first reading of the bylaw. LTC may also consider all three
readings to the bylaw at that time. If that occurs, the bylaw will be forwarded to the executive
committee.

2. The information about attending the livestream is on the meeting website:
https://islandstrust.bc.ca/event/ssi-ltc-sm-2024-1/

Chris Hutton, RPP, MCIP (he/him)
Regional Planning Manager
Islands Trust | 250-538-5608

From: Maxine Leichter

Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 8:30 PM
To: Chris Hutton <chutton@islandstrust.bc.ca>
Subject: Question about bylaw 537 process

The notice in the Driftwood today says that at the LTC will hold a special meeting on Jan 22, to give draft
bylaw 537 first reading. However, | remember that the trustees stated at the last LTC meeting, that
they wanted to give the bylaw all three readings and send it to Executive Committee as soon as
possible.

My first question is: given the announcement in the Driftwood, are the trustees allowed to give the
bylaw more than first reading or are they bound by the announcement to only give it first reading?

My second question is: It is my understanding that the province requires that meetings held on zoom
must also be held in a physical location where the public can attend if they wish. Please tell me the

physical location where the special LTC meeting on January 22 will be held because | want to attend.

| look forward to receiving your answers to these two questions.



